
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                            16th February 2020  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


  

This Saturday Evening 15th February:   

 Douglas Lawrence will 

play our heritage pipe organ  

at the 6pm Vigil Mass. 
 
 

This Sunday Evening 16th February:   
 Kieran Crichton will play 

our heritage pipe organ and 

Matthew Schultz  

will play trumpet at the 5pm Student Mass.  

 

 

Next Sunday Evening 23rd February:   
 We welcome back our  

30 voice Catholic Choir  

“In Excelsis” 
 

 

On Sunday Evening 01st March:   
 Justin Peters will sing  

at the 5pm Student Mass.  
 



 



 
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 18th Feb at 10am 

30 Bayles Street 

Parkville 

Author:  

Rick Morton 

Book: 

One Hundred Years of Dirt   
Enquiries:  

Carolyn Stapleton 0401 732 415 

New readers always welcome to join! 

 

 
Wounded Shepherd 
Pope francis and his struggle to convert the Catholic Church 
Austin Ivereigh 
Outstanding synthesis  
Price: $44.99. 

 

The Time is Now 
A call to Uncommon Courage 
Joan Chittister  
Price: $32.99. 

 
Books available from  
Pauline Bookshop 
7 Denmark Hill, Hawthorne East 
(Close to Camberwell Junction) 
PH: 9882 3424 
 



The University of Melbourne 
Human Research Ethics Committees 

Expressions of Interest: Membership category: lay person 
The University of Melbourne is seeking additional lay people for its Human 
Research Ethics Committees. The role of the ethics committees is to promote 
ethical human research, to protect the welfare of research participants and to 
foster research that benefits the community.  
A layperson is someone who has ‘no affiliation with the institution and does not 
currently engage in medical, scientific, legal or academic work;’ 5.1.30(b) 
National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research 2007(updated 2018).  
Applicants should have an interest in and commitment to human research and an 
understanding of the principles underpinning ethical research. Information on the 
University of Melbourne human research ethics committees and review 
processes can be found here.  
 
Time commitment  
Members are typically required to attend 11 monthly meetings throughout the 
year for which several hours preparation (reading and reviewing research 
applications) is required. Meetings are collegial and their function is to bring 
together all members’ views on the ethical implications of each research 
proposal. In addition, members may sometimes be required to review 
applications outside of meetings. Meeting duration is 2 – 3 hours. Training will be 
provided.  
 

Terms of Appointment  
The appointment is for an initial period of twelve months. Members are eligible 
for reappointment. Members will receive an honorarium for their time. To be 
eligible for appointment you must also not be currently involved with the 
University of Melbourne or engaged in medical, scientific, legal or academic 
work.  
 
Expression of Interest  
To apply please provide a letter describing what you believe you can bring to the 
ethics committee, a short curriculum vitae or summary of education and work 
experience and details of two referees who can be contacted by telephone.  
 
Applications close  
28 February 2020  
Please mark applications confidential and email to: k.murphy@unimelb.edu.au.  
For further information please contact:  
Kate Murphy  
Manager, Human Research Ethics  
Office of Research Ethics and Integrity, Research Innovation and 
Commercialisation  
The University of Melbourne, Victoria 3010 Australia  
T: 03 83442073 E: k.murphy@unimelb.edu.au 
 

mailto:k.murphy@unimelb.edu.au


 
A Stillness Weekend 

Exploring our Spiritual 
Connection with the Ocean 

 
with Peter Saunders Being with God in Nature Ministry 

 

Friday,20 March 2020 at 6pm 
to Sunday ,22 March ,2pm 

at Santa Casa 33-35 Flinders Street Queenscliff VIC 3225 
 

This weekend will offer a time of rest and quiet 
in Nature. The retreatant is invited to listen to 

how God speaks to their heart through Nature. 
During the weekend, retreatants will have the 

opportunity to relax and contemplate the 
beauty of Nature and God's presence in the 

Ocean calling them to new life. 
  
“God is a bright ocean that distills and reveals hidden truths so that my soul has 
a better understanding of how to trust Love,” Catherine of Siena  
 

Cost:  
$320.00 including single room accommodation and all meals.  
 
 
 

Contact: Peter Saunders (Tel: 0421643705) 
Bookings: Santa Casa, Queenscliff 
Bookings Ph.: (03) 5258 2661 
Email: santacasa@ismapng.org.au 
Web: http://institute.mercy.org.au/santa-casa 

 

mailto:santacasa@ismapng.org.au
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We welcome David Menzies and Michael Pirotta 
as new members on the Committee. 
The budget for the year is still being prepared 
with the assistance of our auditor Bernard 
Negline. 
At the moment we have focused on our working 
budget for the year together with our paths and 
toilet complex cost. 
 

This project is now completed and in operation. 
The total project since inauguration in 2018 has 
cost the parish $127,330. After taking out a loan 
from the Archdiocese we have reduced the loan 
to $55,281. While this is a capital asset we will 
focus on meeting this loan repayment as soon as 
possible. 
We plan a financial recognition weekend  
on 14th  and15th March. 
 

The current level of our Parish working balance 
account is $23,000” 
 



 
 
Last Sunday the Leaving Collection at our Masses was 
$2,618.25 Parishioners and friends also indicated they 
would follow up with internet Banking and credit card 
contributions. 
Thank you Sincerely. 
 
 

 
 

Our parish council met this week and reviewed 
planning for the year. 

 Legislation now requires that each school and 
parish appoints a Child Safety Officer Council 
appointed parishioner Gerard Barnes, a parent and 
Secondary School Teacher. 
 Priest and Office staff, All people involved with 
sacramental programs need to produce a Working 
with Children Check and current clearance. Gerards 
responsibility means any report of possible child 
abuse needs to be reported to him. This will be 
posted in the parish website. 
 Notice is given that a general meeting of the Parish 
will take place after the 10am Mass on Sunday 15th 
March. 


